
ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT BENEFITING 

VETERANS OF INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

January 17, 2019 

Dear Veteran Supporter!

We are excited to announce that we are hosting our Annual Golf Tournament 

benefiting Veterans of Indian River County on Saturday, June 15th, 2019!! We need 

your support to help homeless veterans in Indian River County! This year's 

Tournament will be held at Sandridge Golf Course located at 5300 73rd Street, Vero 

Beach, Florida on Saturday, June 15, 2019. 

The event includes 18 holes of golf, golf cart, awards, and lunch for only $70.00 per 

golfer. One lucky golfer who lands the first hole-in-one on the 17th hole will WIN a 

BRAND-NEW CAR; a 2019 Hyundai compliments of Tommy Chranza of Route 60 

Hyundai in support of this incredible event. Registration starts at 7:00 a.m. with a 

Shotgun start, scramble format at 8:00 a.m. 

This year's tournament proceeds will go toward locating and relocating homeless 

veterans and those in need of assistance. We expect a larger-than-ever turnout! 

Your sponsorship will help with this worthy cause. There are several levels of 

sponsorships detailed on the Sponsorship and Registration form. Sponsorships will 

cover the costs of the event and for housing our Indian River County veterans. 

If you are interested in playing in the Tournament and/or becoming a sponsor, 

please email the attached form to: snydermary12@gmail.com or 

info@vvircgolf.com 

If you have questions, please contact Mary at 772-567-2217 or the Vietnam Veterans 

Indian River County office at 772-794-0005. 

On behalf of the 20,000 Indian River County Veterans and their families we serve, we 

thank you to, your cons-ideration and support. 
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Curtis A. Paulisin, Past 1st Vice President 

Veterans Council of Indian River County 

Chairman 

Vic Diaz 

Secretary, Vietnam Veterans of IRC 

Co-Chairman 


